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Dear Animal Lovers on Koh Samui,  January 2011

We have a very important request this month: We are in desperate need of towels and bed sheets for 
our small and ill dogs as well as cats to rest and sleep on.
Due to the heavy and obviously never-ending monsoon, most of our towels and sheets are now 
unusable. Many of them got so mouldy that we were forced to dispose them.
If you can spare any old towels, bed sheets, pillow covers etc., please get in touch with us via e-mail or 
call us to arrange a meeting. Of course we would be more than happy to come and pick it up, Thank 
You!

This is Ludwig. He has been 
with us for several years now 
and mange has played a big 
part in his life. Actually most 
of his Life Ludwig was an 
almost naked dog and 
constantly itching. 
Unfortunately there are 
plenty of cases like Ludwig 
on the island and people 
often don’t realize how easy 
it can be to change a dogs 
life and make that fur grow 
again. In only a few weeks 
Ludwig changed from being 
almost hairless to a pretty 
stunning looking dog. All it 
takes is one injection a week 
over 3-5 weeks. In many 
cases one or 2 injections can 
already be enough. It is also 

possible to give the medicine 
in food, which often makes 
the treatment a lot easier. If 
you see a mangy dog or 
perhaps your own dog has 
this problem, please do not 
hesitate to contact us! Let’s 
help those dogs to get their 
fur back and stop that never-
ending itching feeling!

Operation list December 2010
Dog (Female) Dog (Male) Cat (Female) Cat (Male) Other Total
98 9 8 5 11 131

Thank you very much for all your help. We hope we can count on your continued support so that we 
can make even more progress in the future. We believe our efforts to make Koh Samui more animal-
friendly have made it a happier and safer place for tourists, for which the tourists are grateful. Our four-
legged friends are most grateful for your contribution!  

Best wishes
Brigitte


